
U.S. Department 400 Seventh Street, S.W. 
of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20590 

Pipeline and Hazardous 

Materials Safety Administration 


Mr. E. Keith Mitchell, President 
Ozark Gas Transmission, L.L.C. 
5 15 Central Park Drive, Suite 600 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 

RE: 	 CPF NO. 2-2002- 1004 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

On June 20, 2005, a Final Order was issued by the Associate Administrator for Pipeline 
Safety in the above-referenced case. This letter acknowledges that you have completed the actions 
specified in the compliance order, as determined by the Director, Southern Region. This case is now 
closed and no M e r  enforcement action is contemplated with the respect to the matters involved 
in this case. Thank you for your cooperation in our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety. 

Sincerely, 

James Reynolds 
Pipeline Compliance Registry 
Office of Pipeline Safety 

cc: 	 Dan Harris, Vice-President Operations 
Ms. Linda Daugherty, Director, Southern Region, OPS 
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